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Mail in Voting 

As a resident of Washington County in the State of Oregon, I want to continue the 

vote by mail. I prefer the convenience of being able to do this in my home, avoiding 

crowds, having to go to the polling venue in the dark after work ( and usually raining 

and cold) but enjoy having the convenience to chose my candidates and measures, 

after carefully analyzing  everything about each. 

I also resent that I have to defend this right that we, as a whole in this state, chose 

this, but now have a power hungry President and ineffective Congress and Senate 

that refuses to stand up to him and not allow them to process this action, across the 

board, taking our rights.  I also feel that this is a violation of my rights and feeds into 

this total need for control of all of us by slowly stripping away all the rights that we 

have enjoyed over the years. 

Please, stand up for your constituents that voted you into office and protect our 

rights. 


